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Priscilla Lee

From: Priscilla Lee
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 1:07 PM
To: Joshua Turiel; 'Tryan@gpb.org'
Cc: Rodolfo Bonacci
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: Request for Extension of Experimental Authority - WJSP-FM - Facility ID 

23927

 
Extension of Experimental Authority for a Radio Broadcast 

Station  

Audio Division, Media Bureau 

 
Date:                            June 8, 2023 
File Number:              20230502AAE 
Callsign:                      WJSP-FM 
Facility ID Number:   23927 
 
An extension of the Experimental Authority granted June 11, 2020 under file number 20200505AAD, is GRANTED, 
subject to all the terms and conditions specified in the original Experimental authorization.  The licensee is responsible for 
addressing any complaints of interference that may arise. 
 
This extended authority expires June 11, 2024. 
 
Authorized by:  Rodolfo F. Bonacci 
                          Assistant Division Chief 
 
A copy of this e-mail will be posted in the FCC’s LMS database under the facility number.  Please retain a copy of this 
authorization for your records. 
 
_____________________ 
Considerations: 
 
Licensee must take all steps to ensure that workers and the public are not exposed to radiofrequency exposure in excess of the 
Commission’s exposure limit. 
 
This Experimental Authority does not supersede any non-FCC-regulated requirements applicable to the STA-authorized facility.  The 
licensee remains solely and wholly responsible for maintaining compliance with such requirements. 
 
This Experimental Authority is specifically conditioned on the lack of objectionable interference.  A report detailing the methodology 
employed and the results obtained must be submitted within 90 days following the conclusion of the experimental operation.   
 
Any request for extension of this experimental authority should be filed at least 30 days prior to the expiration date of the 
authority.  Additionally, an extension request must include an interim report detailing the progress of the experimental operation as of 
the filing date of the request. 
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From: Joshua Turiel <jturiel@graymillerpersh.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 1:51 PM 
To: AudioFilings <AudioFilings@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Priscilla Lee <Priscilla.Lee@fcc.gov>; Rodolfo Bonacci <Rodolfo.Bonacci@fcc.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Request for Extension of Experimental Authority - WJSP-FM - Facility ID 23927 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Good aŌernoon, 
 
On behalf of the Georgia Public TelecommunicaƟons Commission (FRN 0001844976), please see the aƩached request 
for extension of experimental authority for WJSP-FM, Warm Springs, Georgia, Facility ID 23927.  
 
Thank you, 
Josh  
 
Josh Turiel 
Associate Attorney | Gray Miller Persh LLP 
2233 Wisconsin Avenue NW, Suite 226 
Washington, DC 20007 
(202) 516-4235 
jturiel@graymillerpersh.com 
  
This message from the law firm of Gray Miller Persh LLP may contain confidential or privileged information.  If you received this transmission in error, please contact us 
immediately by telephone or email.  Disclosure or use of any part of this message by persons other than the intended recipient is prohibited. 


